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P.O. Box 1613 

---- -- ATLAS BROADCASTING CO. 

May 1, 1963 

Norman L. Maguire 

1420 Columbia Drive NE 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

This letter is a confirmation of your listener re- 

port of February 10 we thank you for your report 

and confirm its correctness. We will make further 

tests later on in the year and we will try to in- 

form you of the date in advance so you will be able 

to tune in. We shall use the National Radio Club 

of Buffalo as the means of communication. 

With best personal regards, 

Harold O. Torosian, K6OGX 

Chief Engineer KXEX 
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